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� Oregon has 99 members 

� Chapter money-$476.69 

� Oregon lookout restoration funds - $1489.32  

� Oregon has 180 standing lookout structures 

� 2015 - 81 lookouts staffed 

 

With the bad fire season must lookout projects were put on hold.  Oregon had two lookouts wrapped. 

With five lookouts threaten. No lookouts lost. 

 

ODF gave Tiptop lookout to private owner to be moved to his private ranch. When done will be used for 

fire in that area. 

 

Dutchman Peak lookout on the Rogue River NF received a FFLA restoration grant. This will help get work 

started on shutters and the living quarters. 

 

We are still collecting photos and files on Oregon lookouts. 

 

The Oregon chapter will host the 2016 FFLA western conference in June Day, Oregon.  There will be 

great lookout tours. 

 

  

 

 


